
City of Broken Arrow

Request for Action

File #: 17-1990, Version: 1

Broken Arrow City Council

Meeting of: 04-18-2017

To: Mayor and City Council
From: Office of City Manager
Title:

Discussion, consideration, and possible approval of and
authorization for the Mayor to execute a Proclamation declaring the
week of April 23rd -29th, 2017, as “Volunteers in Police Service
Week” in the City of Broken Arrow, and recognition of the
volunteers in Police Service and presentation of a symbolic “check”
from the volunteers for their provided services

Background:

The week of April 23rd -29th, 2017, is National Volunteer Appreciation Week. The Broken Arrow Police
Department would like to recognize the 255 volunteers that make up the “Volunteers in Police Service” for the
assistance they provide to the Broken Arrow Police Department and the City of Broken Arrow. These
volunteers include the Volunteers in Police Service, BAPD Reserve Officers, Victims of Crime, Community
Emergency Response Team, BAPD Chaplains, BAPD Animal Control and the Emergency Management
volunteers. These volunteers have donated for the year 2017, 23,843.25 hours to the Police Department and the
City of Broken Arrow.  This translates into a savings of $512,629.87 to the City of Broken Arrow.

Cost: None

Prepared By: David N. Boggs, Chief of Police

Reviewed By: Police Department

                                    Legal Department

                                    Assistant City Manager - Administration

Approved By: Michael Spurgeon, City Manager

Attachments: Proclamation

Recommendation:

Approve the Proclamation declaring the week of April 23rd - 29th as “Volunteers in Police Service Week”
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